
 

Comments for 7/21 County Council Meeting 

 

Re: “MCPS” Fiscal Year 2021 Supplemental Appropriation for the Mental Health 

Program  

As residents of Montgomery County, we agree that adding resources for mental health 

services is important to MCPS students. Please find ways to target resources to 

promote equity and provide support to communities disproportionately impacted by the 

health and economic hardships of COVID-19. 

 
James Altman 
Linda Beer 
Sharon Fine 
Bridget Gray 
Michael Katz 
Patricia Keenan 
Anne Reid 

https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/COUNCIL/Resources/Files/agenda/col/2020/20200721/20200721_AG.pdf

